Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Application of Intermedia Communications, Inc., for an Extension to Place in Service Previously Assigned NXX Numbers.
	))))
	Case No. CO-2005-0007

	
	
	


Staff's Status Report

COMES NOW the staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and states:
1. On July 7, 2004, Intermedia Communications, Inc., filed an application for an extension of time to place in service previously assigned NXX numbers.

2. On July 16, 2004, the Commission directed the Staff to file either its Recommendation and Memorandum or a status report no later than August 6, 2004.

3. For its Status Report, the Staff states that it has presented data requests to the applicant, and that answers would have been due by August 5, 2004, but that the applicant has requested until August 12, 2004, to answer the data requests.
WHEREFORE, the Staff requests until August 19, 2004, to file its Recommendation and Memorandum.
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